CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MINUTES FOR THE TOWN OF EASTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION
EASTON TOWN HALL CONFERENCE ROOM A - PUBLIC HEARING

Tuesday November 28, 2017 7:30 p.m.

PRESENT: Dori Wollen, Chair; Vivian Hardison, Elliot Leonard, Catherine Alfandre, Steven

Montgomery, Steve Hume, Sarah Cwikla
ABSENT: Steve Corti
1. Meeting called to order at 7:32 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING FOR APPLICATION #17-531 - REPLACE SOUTH PARK AVE

BRIDGE OVER MILL RIVER

The notice for the public hearing was read into the record by Secretary Kiersten Ring, all
neighbors have been adequately notified of the public meeting. Ed Nagy, Town Engineer for
Easton and Dennis Garceau the Engineer from Anchor Engineering were present. There were
no members of the public present. Dennis Garceau presented the plan for permit application
#17-531, applicant is the Town of Easton, to replace the South Park Ave bridge over the
Mill River. Elliot Leonard made a motion to approve permit application #17-531 seconded by
Catherine Alfandre, with standard stipulations as well as the addition of silt sacks for de-
watering and daily inspections by a town representative with periodic updates at every
milestone of construction. Steven Montgomery voted in place for Steve Corti who was absent.

The public hearing ended at 8 p.m.
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